
Important Hamvention Announcements 12.08.2023 

 

1. The 2024 Hamvention General Chairman Jim Storms AB8YK and 

the Hamvention team are pleased to announce the ARRL will be 

holding its National Convention at Hamvention in May 2024! 

Hamvention Organizers and ARRL leadership have been busy 

working out joint activities. There will be more information about 

this joint venture soon. 

2. We are pleased to unveil our 2024 logo and theme. The theme is 

‘Expanding our Community’. This is in support of the growth of 

Amateur Radio worldwide.  

 

3. It is time to submit award nominations, Amateur of the Year, 

Technical Achievement, Special Achievement, and Club of the Year. 

See the website for details. 

4. We want to remind everyone to purchase their tickets and make 

their room reservations early to avoid the rush. Please reference 

our website for more information. www.hamvention.org. 

Submitted by Michael Kalter W8CI 

Hamvention Spokesperson 2024 

 

http://www.hamvention.org/

